
 

Remington Park November Newsletter! 

 
 
Remington Park HOA Annual Meeting is here!  And…..(drumroll please) in PERSON! 

Tuesday, November 12th, 2024 at 7:00 pm 
at the Colleyville Center 

5301 Riverwalk Drive 
Topics of discussion 
1) Review of Annual Accomplishments 
2) Presentation of Approved 2025 Budget and Dues 
3) Election of HOA Board Members 
 
You should have received an email with a ballot to cast your vote for the new HOA BOD 
members on October 21.  You have until Monday, November 11th at 5pm to cast your vote.  
One per household.  If you didn’t get the email, please check your junk/spam and you must 
be registered on the website to receive emails (i.e. if you get this, you would have received 
the ballot).  Hope to see you there. 
 
Not Enough HOA? But Wait…There’s More… 
We also have a special meeting coming up: 

2025 Budget and Dues Approval 
Wednesday, Nov 6th at 7pm via zoom 

 
Join Zoom Meeting 
https://us06web.zoom.us/j/84201537693?pwd=Oio6HarY4sJnEUH8XGp0a1hdcFua1S.1 
 
Meeting ID: 842 0153 7693 
Passcode: 359130 
 
Colleyville Movie in the Park 
There is a fun and FREE event sponsored by our fair city of Colleyville. 

Saturday, November 9th, 5:30pm 
The movie, Inside Out 2, will be playing and is great for the young and old(er).  There will be 
food trucks plus fun giveaways at the Colleyville City Park – right down the street.  Bring 
chairs, blankets, and whatever you need to enjoy a movie under the stars! Plus your fun 
neighbors! 

https://us06web.zoom.us/j/84201537693?pwd=Oio6HarY4sJnEUH8XGp0a1hdcFua1S.1


 
NCL (National Charity League) Holiday Canned Food Drive to Benefit GRACE 

Sunday, November 10 
It’s that time of year again and some of our wonderful homeowners (and National Charity 
League members) will be conducting a holiday canned food drive to benefit GRACE.  On 
Sunday, November 10th (Yellowstone Premier night, ya’ll), paper sacks along with a list of 
preferred items will be distributed to residents’ front porches.  The NCL class will collect 
the bags on Sunday, November 17th and transport them to GRACE.  If you participate, we 
thank you in advance for your kind gifts.  If you prefer not to participate, no sweat, either 
leave the bag on your porch and they will pick them up or you may dispose of it.  Thank you 
again for your consideration and generosity this holiday season.   
 
Holiday Lighting Reminder 
• Lights may be installed starting in late October/early November to accommodate 
professional installation company scheduling 
• Lights may be turned on no earlier than one week before Thanksgiving and must be 
turned off one week after New Year’s Day 
• Lights must be removed by Jan. 31, following the Christmas holiday. 
 
Another RP Garage Sale is in the Books! 
Perhaps history books!  Thanks again to our sponsor and overall project manager, Audrey 
Hall, for organizing and leading this Community Garage Sale yet again!  We sincerely 
appreciate all of the time, promotion and organization Audrey brings to the event!  Stay 
tuned for the next one in the spring!  We hope everyone enjoyed tremendous success, 
earnings and a little purging. 
 
And, Speaking of Garages… 
Please take a look at your garages.  Is the paint wearing out, spotting, getting old? Perhaps 
it is time for a spruce up.  A few garages in our neighborhood are showing a lot of wear and 
tear and must have a consistent paint color in accordance with the approved home paint.  
This is something else our new Board of Directors and ARA Committee will be reviewing in 
drive by’s. 
 
Like Us, Join Us!  Facebook is the place 
Most of you already enjoy our private FB page.  Thank you for always keeping your posts 
insightful, inquisitive and enjoyable.  We police the membership fiercely and with over 100 
requests per week to join, we are very apprehensive about new members.  Having said that, 
if one of your neighbors is having a challenge accessing membership, drop us a line, let us 
know!  And, please be sure they are on the RP website as well!  It’s the only way we can 
confirm their residence and they will receive these entertaining monthly missives plus 
other items of great importance. 
 
Let’s Close This Out With A Smile 



As the holiday season approaches, we wish you a happy and healthy holiday, no matter 
which ones you celebrate.  Take a deep breath (don’t feel the need to boil the ocean at 
once) and enjoy the small things whether it’s a cool fall breeze, the change of the leaves or 
maybe just some laughs with your neighbors.  See you on the trails and sidewalks…don’t 
forget to WAVE~ 
 
 
 


